
 

 

 

Dear School Families 

 

Exciting News … 

We are always thinking about other things that we can do and ways that we can teach to 

make our days different, engaging and exciting.  The booking for Term 2 Clubs has been 

sent and we and filling the lists for even more things to do thanks to our staff volunteering 

their time.  In addition to this, thanks to contacts found by our FOES Chair Phillippa, we 

have arranged for a block of Forest Schools to be delivered in school across November for 

Years 1-6 (Early Years will have activities led by their Key Workers).  More details will 

follow, but as the half term is coming up, digging out some suitable clothing will be useful in preparation as children will 

need to be prepared for the winter weather as they will aim to be outside no matter what (unless gale force winds or 

thunderstorm). Suitable clothing means: 

 waterproof trousers or a change of trousers 

 waterproof jacket 

 wellies or at least old shoes 

 warm layer (jumper/fleece) 

 hats, scarves etc if needed on the day 

 

Things to do … 

As we approach out final week of our first term in school you might be thinking ‘what will we do over half 

term?’.  If your child would like to enter Dr Caroline Johnson MP’s annual Christmas Card Design Competition, 

please have the entries back to school by Tuesday 31
st
 October.  Designs can be submitted on the template 

attached, but do not have to be.  They must be no larger than A4, with no glitter or 3D materials used.  

 

And finally … 

Our last event of this term will be our Harvest Sharing Assembly in Eagle Church at 2pm.  You are 

all invited to join us.  We would love to support the collection that the Church is undertaking for 

Hykeham Food Bank.  We know things are very difficult for many at the moment and the cost of 

living crisis is very real for many families, but if you are able to spare some tins or packets of food 

they would be gratefully appreciated.  Collections can be sent in at any point throughout next 

week. Thank you. 

 

Our ‘highlights’ of the week … 

Little Eagles – Archie-John liked the action of dabbing his sponge on the paper as he painted his autumn picture. 

Class 1 – Isaac enjoyed finding patterns and making patterns. 

Class 2 – Max liked acting out the story of “Whatever Next!”  

Class 3 – Freddie has enjoyed learning how to write an application letter to go Antarctic exploring.  

Class 4 – Alice has enjoyed learning about microorganisms this week. 

 

Best wishes, Hayley Adams  
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